
Join us for the 
 

Eighth Annual 
Young Artists’ Competition 

 

sponsored by the 
 

Federation of Italian-American Organizations 
of the Metropolitan St. Louis Area and  

St. Ambrose Church 
 

 
 

  Experience the amazing performances 
        of these talented young pianists 
   performing works of Italian Masters 

 
Sunday, April 27, 2008 

2:00 p.m. 
St. Ambrose Church 

5130 Wilson Avenue at Marconi “on the Hill” 
 

Free of charge and open to the public 
 

For additional information - (314) 995-1474 or www.fiao-stl.org
 

A special thank you to all of our sponsors! 

                                                                         

http://www.fiao-stl.org/

